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METRONET — ROADWORKS 
1757. Hon Neil Thomson to the minister representing the Minister for Transport: 
I refer to the Metronet website of 14 September 2023, and I ask, in relation to associated roadworks undertaken 
by Main Roads Western Australia (MRWA) for each of the listed projects for the 2023–24 Budget: 
(a) What is the expected completion date for each or the associated road projects; 
(b) What is the MRWA Budget for each of the associated road projects; 
(c) What is the percentage completed for each of the total associated road projects; 
(d) What percentage completed of the 2023–24 Budget for each road project; 
(e) Morley–Ellenbrook Line, – $620 million; 
(f) New Bayswater Station, – $83 million; 
(g) Yanchep Rail Extension, – $318 million; 
(h) Victoria Park–Canning Level Crossing Removal, – $467 million; 
(i) Thornlie–Cockburn Link, – $220 million; and 
(j) Byford Rail Extension, – $333 million? 
Hon Stephen Dawson replied: 
(a)–(d) Updates on projects are provided regularly on the relevant project websites; through regular ministerial 

media statements and social media. 
Project budgets are contained within the State Budget. 
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